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I strongly object to Veolia's proposed incinerator being built in Tarago as it will

pollute our area badly to everyone's health and nature.

I live in Braidwood so my family and I can have a healthier lifestyle.

Every area must keep their rubbish. Farmland and native bush, desert is a habitat

not a dumping ground. Extinction of a 1000 plants and  animals in NSW are at risk

in the next few years.

People in Sydney have to keep their rubbish and learn not to have so much

rubbish. When I live in Sydney in the 1960's we did not have much rubbish. Our

milk, and other drinks where in glass bottles that were reused. Ice cream, fast food

was in cardboard carton etc. Our Clothes were made from natural fibres.

Appliances would last longer and could be fixed. Government needs to change

many laws and put huge taxes on plastic goods and synthetic materials.

Not safe for Sydney, not safe anywhere in Australia. No to the Incinerator at Tarago.


